
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.  

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

December 12, 2020
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Jan Palmer President
Lisa Barnum VP
Dana Plunkett VP
Missy Bonderer            Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer 
Bruce Glascock            2021
Bernie Bartel                 2021
                                       2021
Shawn Steelman    2022

 2022
John Dougan  2022

COMING UP

Board Meeting:
    Dec. 10, 2020 7:15 p.m.
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

The Ashland Optimist Board meeting has been moved to 
Thursday, Dec. 17th. Barrett Glascock will be contacting 
Board members with more details.

Bern Bonderer (bern.bonderer@twehous.com) is still looking 
for people to sign up for the Red Kettle Campaign at Moser's.
He wants to thank everyone who has contacted him so far, 
but we have a way to go if we want to match last year's 
results. We will have opportunities to ring through New 
Year's Day, but why take a chance on the weather getting 
colder?   

The Columbia Downtown Optimists have opened their 
Christmas tree lot and would appreciate any help our 
members could give. If you are interested, please contact 
C.O. Scheffer at 573-620-5200 or sign up at 
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10c0e48acaf29
a2f49-2020/53137447. For a while, all of the slots were 
filled, but there have been openings lately. This is a great 
chance to help one of our neighboring clubs and enjoy some 
time outside.  You can also just buy your Christmas tree 
through them to help support their club. 

Have a great week and stay healthy!

Letitia DenHartog
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